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We are writing in opposition to LD513.
This would make Maine a national outlier, setting a threshold nearly $20,000 higher 
than the federal level. Only 5 states set their overtime salary threshold higher than the 
federal level. Updates to federal rules are expected to come in May which will likely 
include changes that affect Maine's law.


